

Carr Junior School



W/C 3RD JANUARY 2022 WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Hello!

Happy New Year to all of our Carr Stars and their families! We hope you have all had a great Christmas and a chance to have some precious family time over the holiday. It has been wonderful to have the children back in school this week to begin the Spring term and our new Big Idea - Time Travellers! We are so excited to get started on it so the children have had lots of fun throughout school today to 'Launch' the new Big Idea and the Learning Adventures for each year group. Please ask the children about all the exciting activities they have done today and parents can see what we have been up to on our Twitter page @CarrJuniorYork. We hope you have a lovely weekend.

Covid-19 Notices

As you will all be aware, Omicron - the new variant of Covid-19 - is now widespread within the community and as a result, is also going to spread within school as a consequence. Once again, we are updating our risk assessments but measures in school remain largely the same as the Autumn term. The biggest risk to schools at the moment is maintaining a safe level of staffing. Below is a link to the latest guidance for parents to be aware of, including the new guidance about positive LFD test results in asymptomatic cases and negative LFD test results on Day 6 and Day 7 to end isolation earlier.

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak#history

Once again, I will keep you updated with any new developments and please do contact us with any questions or concerns.

 Since returning to school this week, there have been a small number of confirmed cases in Y3.

Health & Safety Updates -

Coats in school please! Please could parents ensure children are bringing a suitable, named coat to school with them. As the weather is very cold, the children will be expected to wear them at breaks and lunchtimes.

Thank you.



Happy New Year! Hope you survived Christmas and that your children have gone back to school ok.

We have three Handling Anger courses starting the week after next, one in person and two online. Details are below:

Handling Anger in the Family

Monday evenings 7.15 to 9pm for 4 weeks starting 17th January, online via Zoom. For flyer click <u>here</u>

Tuesday mornings 9.30 to 11.30am for 4 weeks starting 18th January at The Avenues Children's Centre, Sixth Ave, Tang Hall, YO31 0TX For flyer click here

Thursday afternoons 12.45 to 2.45pm for 4 weeks starting 27th January, online via Zoom. For flyer click here

To book a place or for further information please contact Helen Atkinson on 07393 147259 email helenatkinson@fmy.org.uk or you can find more information about our courses on our website https://fmy.org.uk/parenting/



Happy New Year! Hope you survived Christmas and that your children have gone back to school ok.

We have two Primary Years courses starting the week after next, one in person and one online. Details are below:

Time Out for Parents - the Primary Years:

Tuesday evenings 7.15 to 9pm for 5 weeks starting 18th January, online via Zoom. For flyer click <u>here</u>

Wednesday mornings 9.30 to 11.30am for 5 weeks starting 19th January at Heworth Methodist Church, Heworth Village, York YO31 1AE For flyer click here

To book a place or for further information please contact Helen Atkinson on 07393 147259 email helenatkinson@fmy.org.uk or you can find more information about our courses on our website https://fmy.org.uk/parenting/





We are now taking bookings for the hire of our School Hall!

Do you provide a regular weekly group/class/activity and need a space to hold your group?

Do you need a one off space for hire?

We are available to all and offer great hire rates!

£29 for the first hour and £17 per additional hour thereafter.

Available for use on an evening from 5pm on weekdays throughout the year and 8am to 5pm during school holidays and weekends.

Please contact us on 01904 798996 or email us at admin@carrjunior.southbank.academy to discuss your requirements and availability.